Lunch Club
The lunch group has re-started! 
Our first lunch outing for almost 2 years was arranged for WEDNESDAY 10 NOVEMBER 
at the UCB – formerly the College of Food – on Summer Hill in the city centre. We were able to offer places to people who were not already signed up to the Lunch Group. 
The venue: 
1. is a large room and guests are spaced apart, probably by at least a metre. They were attentive to safety.
2. is a training establishment, both the catering and waiting staff are students at the University, with tutors in attendance. It has an excellent reputation and many of us have enjoyed lovely meals there is the past. However there is a need to be patient, the staff are learning and some were nervous.
3. The meal was a 2 or 3 three course meal with 4 choices for each course. The current cost is £13.00 for 2 course, £16.00 for 3. They will accommodate specific dietary needs. The menu can be found online, the link is here Food and drink – Restaurant at Birmingham College of Food (restaurant.ucb.ac.uk)
4. Usually we pre-select our menu choices.
5. A staggered arrival is usual as a large group coming at once would be a lot for them to manage.
This meal was a great success and will possibly be repeated. 
If you didn’t come to this meal but would like to be kept informed of future outings please write to Carey Baff and she will add you to the contact list. 
